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Lenzi, Chelsea

From: Ally Gialketsis <agialketsis@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 08, 2014 9:48 AM
To: sbcob
Subject: Goleta beach managed retreat

Dear Board of Supervisors,  
Please support the managed retreat option for Goleta Beach which involves removing illegal structures and 
allowing the beach to partake in its natural flow. As a Surfrider member and a Goleta Beach user, I thank you 
for your considerations.  
 
Ally Gialketsis 
(805) 216-4621 
agialketsis@gmail.com 
 
"Mountains are not stadiums where I satisfy my ambition to achieve, they are the cathedrals where I practice my 
religion." - Anatoli Boukreev 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my Galaxy S®III 


